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Utility work to close portion of Lakewalk Trail today near Lake Place Park

 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is working to clear a clogged storm drain that runs under I35 and the Lakewalk Trail today. Heavy
equipment will be on site blocking a good portion of the Lakewalk Trail just below Lake Place Park. Trail users should take a detour
up into Lake Place Park. The Trail will be reopened once the work is completed and equipment has been removed.
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